
ATTENTION ALL VILLAGERS: 
 
Please consider this your prior notice 
of an Emergency Meeting of Village 
Council.  This meeting will be held at 
5pm TODAY, March 12, 2020 in 
Council Chambers.   
 
The topic of the meeting is the VYS 
response to Ohio’s State of 
Emergency, to assure that Council is 
informed/has input on what the Village 
is doing to address this current health 
concern and assure the safety of and 
ongoing service to our citizens. 
 


